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**PLEASE POST** 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

A public hearing will be held by the Sacramento County Office of Education Personnel 
Commission to receive public comment and input regarding the Sacramento County Office 
of Education 2024-2025 Proposed Annual Budget for the Personnel Commission. At the 
conclusion of the public hearing, the Personnel Commission may take action on the 
approval of the Sacramento County Office of Education 2024-2025 Proposed Annual 
Budget for the Personnel Commission. 
 
The public hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, April 9, 2024, at 4:30 p.m. or thereafter.  
 
Public Comments 

Anyone may submit public comments to the Personnel Commission on any item that is 
within its subject matter jurisdiction. However, the Personnel Commission may not take 
action on any item not on the agenda except as authorized. Anyone may provide public 
comments in support of or in opposition to any item being presented to the Personnel 
Commission for consideration. 

Persons who require reasonable accommodation or modification to observe and/or offer 
public comment are asked to contact the Personnel Department at (916) 228-2330 or 
cbeatty@scoe.net at least 48 hours before the meeting. 
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